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PRESS RELEASE NO. 6/2021

CLARIFICATION ON RECENTLY REPORTED CONFISCATION OF
CALIFORNIUM AT LUCKNOW, UTTAR PRADESH

There was a newspaper report on 28" May, 2021 about confiscation of an unidentified
material, weighing about 340gm, suspected to be Californium; by Uttar Pradesh Police
at Lucknow. After inspection of the material and relevant laboratory analyses of the
samples collected from the material, the Department of Atomic Energy clarifies that

the material is not Californium. Also, it is confirmed that the material is of natural origin
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(R.K.Vatsa)
Head, Public Awareness Division

and it is not radioactive.



